
Sebring Elks Support the Hospice House & Camp Brave Heart 

 

On Oct 2, 2024, some of our Elk Members were given the opportunity to visit the Hospice 

House in Sebring.  They presented the facility with a check that will be used toward a 

scholarship for a child from Highlands County that has lost a loved one.  This scholarship gives 

the child the opportunity to attend Camp Brave Heart in Lake Wales.  Camp Brave Heart helps 

heal the grieving hearts of children and teens. 

 

Pictured L-R: Joe Stockenberg-Exalted Ruler, Dorothy Harrison-Volunteer Coordinator, 

Wainetta Holmes-Past Exalted Ruler, Diane Morse-Leading Knight 

 
 


